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CU-Boulder Space Grant in Washington [1]

March 18, 2015 by Natalie Barry [2]

On February 25, Chris Koehler, Director of the Colorado Space Grant Consortium (COSGC) 
headquartered at CU-Boulder, visited Capitol Hill to meet with staff from Colorado’s 
Congressional delegation. Koehler discussed NASA’s National Space Grant College and 
Fellowship program, which supports an average of 600 undergraduate students in Colorado 
each year. COSGC provides students with hands-on experience on real-world space projects 
and prepares them to join Colorado’s STEM workforce.

space [3], capitol hill [4], boulder [5]

Display Title: 
CU-Boulder Space Grant in Washington

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/cu-boulder-space-grant-washington

Links
[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/cu-boulder-space-grant-washington
[2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/author/3242 [3] https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-
relations/tag/space [4] https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/capitol-hill
[5] https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/boulder

https://www.cu.edu
https://www.cu.edu/
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/cu-boulder-space-grant-washington
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/author/3242
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/space
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/capitol-hill
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/boulder
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/cu-boulder-space-grant-washington
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/cu-boulder-space-grant-washington
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/author/3242
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/space
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/space
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/capitol-hill
https://www.cu.edu/blog/government-relations/tag/boulder

